
 
 

 
 

11th January, 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find attached a registration form for Free School Meals and Pupil Premium, and 

some additional information about the form. Completing this form is vitally important 

as it will help maximise the amount of Pupil Premium grant funding available to the 

school. Please note that you should still complete the form even if your child is in 

Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and therefore already entitled to a free meal. I would also 

stress that it is the eligibility for free meals that triggers the Pupil Premium funding for 

the school, not whether the child actually has a free meal. Some Parents and Carers 

may be eligible to receive free school meals, but choose not to take them.However, 

failing to register your eligibility will have an adverse effect on the amount of Pupil 

Premium funding that the school receives. 

I would be grateful if you could return the completed form to school no later than 

Wednesday 18th January.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Christine Reynolds 

Head Teacher 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


